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June 19, 2017 
 
Connie Moorhead 
President  
The CMOOR Group 
209 Townepark Circle, Suite 200 
Louisville, KY 40243 
 
Connie and Chris,  
 
I wanted to take a moment to thank you for all you have done for PSA.  Not only have 
you been a tremendous partner for our integrators utilizing Security CEU for many years, 
but over the past year you have exemplified what a true partner is in the development of 
PSAEducation.com.    
 
Over the past year you and your team have spent countless hours customizing, creating, 
and sharing ideas to help develop, host, and maintain our new educational platform.  The 
hundreds of integrator companies and thousands of users will benefit tremendously from 
your hard work and dedication.  
 
On a personal level, the interactions that my team and I have had with CMOOR 
throughout the process have been nothing less than outstanding. Your customer focused 
approach to business ensures that our needs are not only met, but usually exceeded.  The 
“can-do” attitude that you brought to our difficult project and your willingness to think 
outside of the box is truly a testament to why CMOOR is a great fit with PSA and our 
education team.   
 
I look forward to our continued partnership over the coming years.  
 
All the best,  
 

 
Anthony Berticelli 
Director of Education 
PSA Security Network 
  


